OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

JUL 21 2017

To the Members of the California State Senate:

I 'am returning Senate Bill 506 without my signature.

This bill requires the Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) to upgrade its Lake
and Streambed Alteration Program website and post any documents created for

informational, guidance, or regulatory purposes on the website by December 31, 2018.

The Department is beginning a rulemaking process on the Lake and Streambed
Alteration Program and the bill, as currently written, is premature.

I am directing the Department to update its website to reflect the new guidance, once the

regulations are complete.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brown Jr. /
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